
 

 

 
 

 

ENSA's Board of Directors and the company's Chief Executive 
Officer, Javier Pariente, have decided by mutual agreement to 
terminate the labor relation starting March 15, 2015.  ENSA would 
like to thank attorney Pariente for his commitment and outstanding 
work along his 15 years of service with the company.  ENSA's 
supreme directorial body will start this week, with the advice and 
assistance of an international headhunting firm, the selection process 
of a new Chief Executive Officer.  

 
 

Panama City, March 02, 2015 

 


